SCHOOL DISTRICT

February 25, 2021

Dear students, staff, families and community,

Our school community at Kendall Elementary has recently experienced a positive COVID case. As
a precaution, affected classrooms will be shifting to remote learning for the next 14 days.

We are following ail protocols and directives as we work in coordination with the Whatcom
County Health Department. If there is a direct impact on you or your classroom, you will be
notified individually. If you do not receive follow up communication directly after this initial
letter, there is no need for additional precautions for you or your workspace.

Out of an abundance of caution, we will be taking appropriate sanitization measures including
use of the UV light in all spaces with adult and student activity and use regardless of the potential
of being an affected area.

The Mount Baker School District will continue to monitor this situation and will provide additional
information if needed.

Thank you for your continued commitment to safety for our school community.

Sincerely,

Mary Sewright
Mount Baker School District Superintendent

4956 Deming Rd / PO Box 95 @ Deming, WA 98244
{360) 383-2000



